
RV8 enthusiast in New Zealand says “having a rather good summer in NZ this year”  
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Dominic Scott from Palmerston North, New Zealand has sent over these photos saying “to make you a little jealous, we're having a rather good Summer in NZ this year 

so far, so MG's are seeing good use - here's a few pictures of our run today up to the volcanic plateau and Mount Ruapehu in the central North Island - about 450 kms or 
approximately 270 miles round trip.” With the recent heavy snow in the UK it would be good to see warm Summer days again! 


